
 
 

June 18, 2018 

 

WEST EXTENSION IRRIGATION DISTRICT  

PO BOX 100  

IRRIGON, OR 97844 

 

 

Reference: Correcting Final Order 

 

Enclosed is a correcting final order recorded in Special Order Volume 108, Page 570, issued to 

correct a scrivener’s error in the order recorded in Special Order Volume 88, Pages 1098-1105. 

The enclosed final order has been amended to reflect the scrivener’s error. Please keep this 

document with the final order in Special Order Volume 88, Pages 1098-1105 as additional 

information. 

 

If you have any questions please contact your caseworker,  Ann Reece, by telephone at 

(503) 986-0858 or by e-mail at Ann.L.Reece@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Watermaster Dist. #5  (via email)  
 

  

Enclosures 


